Office of SELECTMEN 148 Peck Street Rehoboth, MA 02769



Tel.: (508) 252-3758 Fax: (508) 252-5342

November 8, 2021

Laura L. Schwall Town Clerk Town of Rehoboth 148 Peck Street Rehoboth, MA 02769

Dear Madam Clerk,

Let it be known the Rehoboth Board of Selectmen voted during a duly posted open meeting conducted at 148 Peck Street, Rehoboth, MA on November 1, 2021 to approve the designation of Francis Farm as the centralized polling location for the Town of Rehoboth.

Motion: Vote to designate Francis Farm at 27 Francis Farm Road as the centralized polling location for the Town of Rehoboth

Motion: Selectman Deignan

Second: Selectman Muri

Vote 5-0

Please let me know if any additional information is required. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Frederick E. Vadnais, Jr

REHOBOTH BOARD of SELECTMEN- Chairman

21 NOV -9 AM 8: 51

OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLER